Kimley»Horn

November 21, 2024

Attention: Chad Gilpin

City of Dripping Springs

City Engineer

511 Mercer Street PO Box 384
Dripping Springs, Texas 78620

RE: Engineer’s Concurrence Letter for Heritage Offsite Effluent Line Stage Il Extension

City Project No. SUB2022-0007

Dear Mr. Gilpin,

On this day, I, the undersigned professional engineer, or my representative, made a visual
observation of the above referenced project. No discrepancies in the approved construction plans or
deficiencies in construction were visible or brought to my attention. |, therefore, certify that all
improvements are constructed in substantial compliance with the approved construction plans.

Please contact me at 512-782-0602 if additional information is required.

Sincerely,

KIMLEY-HORN AND ASSOCIATES, INC.

Mot £ Y .,

Alex Granados, P.E.
Project Manager
TBPE F-928
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kimley-horn.com 501 S. Austin Avenue, Suite 1310, Georgetown, TX 78626

512418 1771



